





IPK End of Year Message

1st July 2021

Dear IPK Parents and Guardians,

We hope that you and your families continue to remain safe and well. As we conclude this school year, I would like to remind everyone of our vision at RAK Academy, 'Learning Excellence with a Community Heart'. Our mission aims to:

- To create a culture of lifelong learning,
- To deliver a broad, balanced, and challenging education that enables all learners to succeed,
- To create a safe, stimulating, and engaging learning environment.

Throughout the year, we have continuously focused our efforts to fulfil your child's educational needs for academic achievement and personal development. Supporting this is the IB Primary Years programme, delivering a challenging and inquiry-based curriculum of learning.

Schools all over the world have faced many challenges in the past 18 months. As a school and global community we have all had to respond in unexpected ways to Covid-19. We are very proud of our IPK students, parents and staff and how they have handled the demands to protect everyone and continue education in these most unusual of circumstances.

We encourage you to set aside some time this summer to review reading and maths skills, and practice researching a chosen topic of interest.

We appreciate all that you have done to help your child/ren be successful this year. We will continue to communicate updates as we receive additional information and guidance from the relevant authorities. School is scheduled to re-open Sunday 29th August.

Huge thanks, stay safe,

Wayne Richardson
Head of School IPK
RAK Academy.







انتهاء العام الأكاديمي بقسم IPK

1 يوليو 2021

أولياء الأمور الكرام،

نتمنى أن تكونوا أنتم و عائلاتكم بصحة جيدة. مع اقترابنا لنهاية هذا العام الأكاديمي، نود أن نذكركم برؤية أكاديمية رأس الخيمة وهي" علم متميز مع حب المجتمع". كما تهدف رسالتنا إلى:

- بناء ثقافة المتعلمين المستمرين.
- تقديم منهج متنوع يوفر التعليم الشامل و الداعم لجميع الدارسين.
- تكوين بيئة تعليمية محفزة تعزز من ارتباط و اندماج الطلبة بالعملية التعليمية.

على مدار العام ، لقد تم تركيز جهودنا باستمرار على تلبية احتياجات التلميذ التعليمية من أجل التحصيل الأكاديمي والتتمية الشخصية. و لدعم ذلك من خلال برنامج البكالوريا الدولية للسنوات الابتدائية ، والذي يقدم منهجًا تعليميًا مليئًا بالتحدي والقائم على البحث و الاستفسار.

كما واجهت مدرستنا IPK، مثل بقية المدارس، العديد من التحديات خلال الأشهر 18 الماضية. فقد كان على الجميع الإستجابة – لانتشار فيروس كوفيد 19 – و ما ترتب عليه من تعطيل لسير العملية التعليمية و التربوية. حيث أننا فخورون بجميع الإنجازات التي تم تحقيقها خلال هذه الفترة من قبل التلاميذ، أولياء الأمور و الموظفين، و كيفية التعامل مع متطلبات حماية الجميع و مواصلة العملية التعليمية بنجاح في ظل هذه الظروف

نحن نشجعكم على قضاء بعض الوقت مع أبنائكم خلال إجازة الصيف، لمراجعة المهارات الحسابية و مهارات القراءة، بالإضافة إلى مهارات البحث لديهم و ذلك باختيار موضوع معين يقوم التلميذ بالبحث عنه. وسنقوم لاحقاً بتزويدكم بمجموعة من المصادر الإلكترونية التي ستكون متاحة للتلاميذ خلال فترة الصبف.

في الختام نود أن نشكركم على جهودكم المبذولة خلال هذا العام، لطالما كان محط تقدير و امتنان من قبلنا. سنوافيكم بالمزيد من المعلومات لاحقاً، بمجرد إعلامنا بالقرارات و التعليمات الصادرة من وزارة التربية و التعليم. كما من المتوقع أن يبدأ العام الأكاديمي المقبل يوم الأحد الموافق 29 أغسطس.

تحياتي،

Wayne Richardson

وين ريتشاردسون مدير المدرسة قسم IPK